
 

Harrogate Advertiser- Nativity Special 
Thursday December 19th 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

To celebrate the festive season, we are printing Nativity play pictures submitted by 
your school next Thursday 19th December. The special Christmas edition will be on 
sale in all local retail outlets at £2.20 a copy for one week from Thursday (subject to 
availability). A great fun family keepsake! 
 

We also have a small number of copies available for any postal orders, should you 
want any sent to family out of the area, to order call us on 0330 403 3004. 
  

If you do not want your child to appear in the photograph, please contact your school 
office. Photographs will be published in the paper and online. 
 

If you have any questions please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com. 
 
I hope you enjoy the Nativity special, and wish you a very Merry Christmas! 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Kerry Stevens, 
Harrogate Advertiser. 
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